
Please don't tax the fuel for my recreational flying.   Flying is very expensive because of all the 
constraints already in place.  A tax increase on leaded aviation fuel will create a hardship for 
many recreational pilots.  Alternative fuels are being studied and should be available soon, so a 
tax would be short lived. 
Dale Anderson 
Bend, Oregon 
 


